
 

CITY OF OVERLAND PARK 

Inter-City Communication 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Date:  December 22, 2016 

To: CONSULTANT SELECTION COMMITTEE MEMBERS  
 
RE: 159TH STREET, QUIVIRA ROAD TO PFLUMM 

ENGINEERING SERVICES SELECTION 
 
 
Attached are proposals from nine engineering firms to perform design services on the 
above referenced project. As one of 5 selection members please review each proposal and 
rank them on the attached response sheet.  Also, note if you think interviews might be 
necessary. 
 
I’ll compile the rankings and consult with each selection team regarding the need for 
interviews.  Your ranking sheets should be returned to me by January 10th.   
 
Note that this is a qualifications based selection process. Staff will negotiate a scope and 
fee for the services once a firm has been selected. 
 
Thank you for your participation in this process. Please contact me with any questions, 
(913) 895-6052. 
 
 
BRIAN W. SCOVILL, P.E. 
SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER 
 
 
Enclosures: Nine proposals 
 


